
From: Jordan Small  
Sent on: Monday, August 18, 2025 11:57:25 PM 
To: Substantive <Substantive@fasttrack.govt.nz> 
Subject: RE: COPRTP-5155 Invite to comment under s72 on draft conditions and decision (FTAA-

2503-1028) 

Kia ora Nicole – apologies for the delay on this. 

Please find comments from Minister Potaka:   
1. I support the application subject to the applicant undertaking on-going engagement with Ngāti
Whātua Ōrākei and engaging with all other identified groups; and

2. I encourage the applicant to engage with groups raising specific concerns e.g. Waikato-Tainui on
their concerns raised in their response to the application and with Ngāti Whātua o Kaipara.

Ngā mhi 

Jordan 




